
Bearpark Primary School Newsletter 

 Friday 14th October 2022 

Things to look forward to next week 

Things to look forward to: 

Stay and Read sessions for parents/carers- various dates 

Wednesday 2nd November- School Photographer 

Thursday 10th November - DLI workshops 

Friday 18th November - Punctuation Show 

Monday Class 4D Forest School 

Shaun’s Motor Skills workshops 

Tuesday Mr Preston Music with Classes 2J and 4D 

 

Wednesday Amy singing with Nursery and Class 1W 

Class 3H Parent Stay and Read- Year 4 only 

Year5/6 Athletics Workshops 

Class 1W Gymnastics Festival 

Thursday Class 2J Swimming 

Flu Nasal Sprays from School Nurse 

Friday Nursery Forest School 

Non-Uniform Day - donation of chocolate, 

sweets or drinks please for Friends of the School 

Tuck Shop 

LAST DAY 

 

School Holidays 

School closes at the end of the day on Friday 21st October 2022.  

Free Clubs for this Half Term 

Please book a place by emailing Mrs Thompson in the school office.  

bearpark@durhamlearning.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t forget…. 

 Book bag with book and diary  

 Water bottles 

 PE kits to stay in school 

Monday Football Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday Dance Years 2 and 3 

 Film Years 3, 4 , 5 and 6 

 Book Years 2, 3, and 4 

Wednesday Languages Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 Lego Years 1 and 2 

 

Thursday Crafts Years 1 and 2 
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